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Brother Knights – Happy Easter! 

 
Our Lord has risen!  What a joyous time for all of Christianity!  I hope that all of you got to spend time at 
Church for the Triduum and spend time with family this Easter.  If not for my brother breaking his foot in 
Chicago, we would have been with some of my family as well.  As it was, we got to spend time at Our 
Lady of Lourdes and with Cindy's family here in Kansas City.  What a great weekend to follow such an 
amazing couple of months for the Knights Of Columbus Council 4962.  We welcomed 3 new members to 
our Council in March that brings our total new membership to 7 for the year!  We are looking to do 
another 1st degree in April/May on an available Sunday so that we can welcome in more new Knights 
that are busy working during the week.  Gerry Sharkey and I will sit down and see which Sunday is best. 
 We hope you all stop by for that event and welcome more Knights to the Council. 
 
The Council was very active during February and March.  We ran 5 successful fish fries and an incredible 
Corned Beef and Cabbage Dinner.  Thanks to our committee chairs, Ed Columbus and Gerry Sharkey for 
putting on another set of great events.  Thanks to all of you that helped and of course, all of you who 
attended.  We served over 400 people in two days between the Corned Beef and Cabbage and Fish Fry! 
 Follow that up with Pius Holding an event on the Saturday following and it was all hands on deck to clean 
and organize, I want to thank those crews and the members of Pius Holding Company for cleaning our 
upstairs hall each night.  Great teamwork and great events! 
 
Now for the upcoming calendar.  I know that I mentioned last month that Bingo would be coming back, we 
are in the early planning stages and I may have been a bit too excited to say that it would appear in April. 
 If you have any questions, please contact Bob Slusher or Bob Wilson.  They are the subject matter 
experts on all things Bingo and are in the process of putting together teams so look for a call and if you're 
interested let them know.  We won't start up Bingo until they have their Team(s) in place. 
 
Now for the biggie...we are hosting the Our Lady of Lourdes St Joseph's Table at the hall.  New 
members, Steve Webb and Ron Vest will be helping their wives, Jocelyn and Patty put together OLL's 
Table.  I know that Jocelyn and Patty have been talking with the Ladies Auxilliary and members of St 
Bernadettes to find people to help out.  The ladies will be starting their setup Monday the 4

th
  of April and 

the event will be the 10
th

  of April.  Presales start at 9:00 a.m. on Sunday and the lunch/dinner will start at 
11:00 a.m. and go until 3:00 p.m..  I am absolutely excited about this event and hope that all of you can 
find the time to stop by and help out, either with setup, clean up or most importantly eating!   
 
And finally, John Hernandez is starting up his annual golf league at Teetering Rocks, the Bowling League 
is winding down in April and our big fundraiser, the Wreath Sale, is on tap for the end of May as always. 
 Feel free to join me at any of the events...particularly come out and see if we (the Blue Knights) can stay 
out of the bottom of the bowling league! 
 
Thanks again my brother Knights for being a great Catholic Men's organization.  From Pius Holding to our 
newest members, we are doing great things every month to help support our churches and community. 

 

Yours in Christ, 
 

Grand Knight 4962 
Mike Sweetland 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 
 

Noda Scherer 
President 

                            
Dear Ladies: 

 

Thank you all for all your time spent baking and 

helping with the dessert tables. Seven of them all 

together.  We realized $404.00 profit on our desserts.  

Our St. Pat's basket profit was $130.00  and our 

Easter baskets made $64.00  profit. All together 

$598.00 from the dessert tables and baskets. We did 

very well.  April should be a much easier month.  We 

will enjoy spring and a slower pace.  Patty Vest and 

Jocelyne Webb, two of your members, are working 

hard putting on the St. Joseph Table for Our Lady of 

Lourdes.  It will be held at our hall on April 10
th

.   If 

you would like to help, please call Patty at 353-6719. 

Our next meeting is April 14
th

  at 7:30 p.m.  See you 

there. 

As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

                                             

                                              
 
 

 
 
 

Good of the Order 

Janice Jarrett – Larry Kelly – Pete Zegers 
Jay Miller’s mother – Bob Mansell’s sister 

Grandmother of member Frank Williams III 
John Gillum – Chris Lythe – Henry Michaels 

Tom Strahan 
 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any additions 
or deletions 

 

                                                          
Thanks to all who helped with this years’ Lenten 
Fish Fries at our Council Hall. We served 516 
people through 6 fish fries and netted $2,717.00. 
Our last fish fry, March 18tth had a dual purpose, 
raise money for our council's charities and collect 
can food for REAP and St. Bernadette's pantry.  
Over 400  cans were brought in by the customers 
and  split between REAP and St. Bernadette's.  
Thanks to Dave Morello and his band, the 
evening was made more enjoyable listening to 
their music. To those who attended, you will be 
pleased to know that Dave and his band have 
agreed to play for our New Year's Eve dance this 
year. 
  

                                                          
      
 
 

 

 

LENTEN 
FISH FRIES 

 

 

Boy Scout 
Troop 283 

Boy Scout Troop 283 (formerly at Our 
Lady of Lourdes) is having a pancake 
breakfast on Saturday morning, April 
2nd at Teetering Rocks Golf Course.  
Serving hours are 8:00 a.m. until 
11:00 a.m.  Cost is $5.00 per person.  
Lets support  Boy Scout Troop 283. 

  

 

Friday 

Game 

Night 
 

Second Friday of the Month at 7:00 p.m. 

in the lower hall.  All are welcome.  

Bring a snack to share. 
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Happy April 

Birthday 

Knights and Ladies 

James Brown/19, Manny Cano, Jr./06, John 
Cook/26, Dick Coons/03, John Davidson/23,   Jean 
Fahlstrom/07, Jerry Fahlstrom/02, Mark Ferdig/04,  
John Gillum/03,  Vernon Hudspeth/06, Alfred 
Kueser/19, Jalayne Miller/17, Ralph Monaco II/19, 
Michael Montalto/04, Roger Ortiz/14, Mark 
Wasko/02 

 
 

Membership Anniversary Recognition 

Joined in April 
Manuel Botello/93, Clifford Bryant/04, Ed 

Columbus, Jr./07, Jack Deuschle/93, Richard 

Edmonds/83, Herber Foley/96, Thomas 

Hall/09, John Hernandez/00, Art Jones/93, 

Harold Klote/61, Thomas Lyndon/67, 

Gregory Marquart/79, Donald McCuiston/96, 

Ralph Monaco II/93, Freddy Penn/83, Roger 

Theroux/96, Paul Weess/60, Frank Welch/00, 

Joseph Wolfgeher, Sr./81   

COUNCIL #4962 - RAYTOWN- POPE 
PIUS XII 

REMEMBERS 
 

 
ddd 

Jack C. Uhlig, 89, was born September 2, 1926 
in Kansas City, Missouri.  Jack joined his 
beautiful bride, Mary Caroline, in peaceful 
eternity on February 29, 2016. Jack was the son 
of Albert George Uhlig and Pearl Weber Uhlig. 
Jack was loved and appreciated by all those 
around him and will be greatly missed. Jack was 
born and raised in Kansas City and graduated 
from Paseo High School. After high school Jack 
joined the Navy and proudly served his Country 
in WWII as a Radarman Third Class, USNR-R. 
Jack had several employers over the years but 
the one that was near and dear to his heart was 
the ten years he spent at St. Mary's Hospital in 
building maintenance.  Jack was a deeply 
religious man and was a member of St John 
Francis Regis Catholic Church. He was also a 
lifetime member and past Grand Knight of 
Knights of Columbus, Council 4962. One of his 
favorite activities at the Knights of Columbus 
was calling Bingo, where he would inevitably 
call ‘that little booger #1’.  Jack's zeal for the 
Knights, and bingo, led to building the Knights' 
new hall, which houses the Council Chambers. 
Jack married Mary in 1947 and built a beautiful 
home for his family in Raytown on Spring Valley 
Road. Jack and Mary enjoyed family time at 
their Lake of the Ozarks Home that Jack 
built. "Gramps - Today you are finally finding 
your name in the paper! We love you and will 
miss you! Go give Gram a big hugbig hug and 

Dagwood a doggy treat!” 

  
 

 

Jack 

Uhlig 

Click on this Council Website 

link to check out all of our 

Knights In Memoriam –  
 

http://www.kofcknights.org/Counc

ilSite/?CNO=4962 

 

 

Condolences 
 

Our sympathy and prayers to Bob 
Mansell’s sister and Frank Williams 
Grandmother who recently passed 
away.  May Perpetual Light shine upon 
them.  
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C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For April 

Date     Event 
 
02     BSA Troop 283 Pancake Breakfast 
07     Officers Meeting 
10     St. Joseph Table 
14     General Council and Auxiliary Meeting 
15     Game Night 
22     Newsletter Deadline 
 
 


